
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Pursuant to Revised Code Chapter 119, a Public Hearing will be conducted on November 28, 
2006 at 1:30 p.m. on the 31st Floor of the Riffe Center located at 77 South High Street 
Columbus, Ohio on proposed new and amended rules.  Amendments are proposed in order to 
comply with existing statutes, to clarify the current continuing education requirements, business 
procedures,  pre-need funeral services and record inspections and to increase clarification of the 
rules generally.  At said hearing, any person who is interested in the proposed new and/or 
amended rules may appear in person, by legal representative, or both to present his/her position 
orally or in writing, examine witnesses, and present evidence in support of or against the 
proposed new or amended rules. 
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